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Westbrook, Maine, June 3, 2024 - WinterKids, a leading nonprofit organization dedicated
to providing programs for children to be active outdoors, is excited to announce the
opening of the WinterKids Downhill 24 Outdoor Fund 2024 application window. This
marks the third year of the Downhill 24 Outdoor Fund, continuing WinterKids' efforts to
expand access to outdoor activities among children throughout Maine.

The WinterKids Downhill 24 Outdoor Fund seeks to remove barriers that prevent children
from participating in healthy outdoor activities, such as limited access to proper
equipment, clothing, and transportation. This year, WinterKids will distribute a total of
$25,000 in grants to ten deserving organizations, divided among three Maine public
schools, three Maine parks and recreation programs, three Maine nonprofit organizations,
and one honorable mention.

"The WinterKids Downhill 24 Outdoor Fund grants allow us to support meaningful outdoor
projects or programs that foster a love of active lifestyles and appreciation for the
outdoors," said Marion Doyle, WinterKids Education Director. "We are thrilled to invite
organizations across Maine to apply and join us in providing children with opportunities to
live healthier lives."

Applications for the WinterKids Downhill 24 Outdoor Fund 2024 are now open. Interested
organizations are encouraged to apply through the WinterKids website
(http//www.winterkids.org/) by the application deadline on June 14, 2024. Winners will be
selected through a community voting process and will be announced later in the summer.

WinterKids is grateful for the ongoing support of its sponsors, partners, and community of
supporters, whose contributions make programs like the WinterKids Downhill 24 Outdoor
Fund possible.

About WinterKids: WinterKids is a nonprofit organization based in Maine that provides children with
opportunities to stay active and healthy and learn outdoors during the winter months. Since its
establishment in 1997, WinterKids has been dedicated to ensuring that hundreds of thousands of children
embrace the joy of outdoor winter activities while reaping the numerous physical and mental health
benefits they provide. To learn more, please https://winterkids.org/.

WinterKids' Major Community Sponsor is L.L. Bean. Supporting Sponsors are Agren, Central Maine Power,
Harvard Pilgrim Health Care, WEX, Zachau Construction, and WMTW Channel 8 and The CW.



